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13th December 2018 
 
Dear Children 
 
This letter is to say well done for all your hard work and to let you know what Mrs 
Harrison, our visitor said about our school when she visited last week. 
 
She was really pleased to hear that you are proud of your school, that you enjoy 
learning and want to do well.  She saw you all working hard, which is helping you 
to make rapid progress this year.  Mrs Harrison thought it was really good that 
you feel safe in our school and know how to keep yourselves safe when outside 
school too.  She saw that you are kind, treat people with respect, behave sensibly 
and look after each other.   The most important thing she saw was that we all 
work together as a team in everything we do.   
 
Mrs Harrison talked to me about the things we can do to make our school even 
better.  This includes all the teachers helping you to always remember to check and 
correct your writing, as well as help you to think of interesting questions to ask, 
especially in science.   
 
You should all be very proud of yourselves and keep trying your very best in all 
that you do. 
 
Well done! 
 
From 
 
Mrs Woolhouse and all the staff 
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